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Ad Valorem and Non-ad Valorem Hearing Information 

 

Non- Ad Valorem Hearing Information:  

If your city/district intends to utilize the Trim Notice as the first class notice for a non-ad valorem 
assessment, please do not schedule your public hearing for the non-ad valorem assessment 
before September 12, 2009.  The Broward County Property Appraiser's office cannot guarantee 
the twenty-day notice requirement if the hearing is scheduled prior to September 12, 2009. 

School Board and County Commission Public Hearing Dates: 

Florida Statute 200.065(e)2 requires "hearing dates scheduled by the County Commission and 
School Board shall not be utilized by any other Taxing Authority within the County for its  
public hearings."  The following dates have been confirmed for the School Board and County 
Commission: 

First Public Hearing            Second Public Hearing 

School Board        July 30, 2009                 September 3, 2009 

Broward County Commission            September 10, 2009               September 22, 2009 

 
 


